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From: Mathew    
Sent: 10 December 2021 12:44 
To: Kelsey Blain   
Subject: Re: NYM/2021/0864/FL ‐ Site Notice 

 
Hi Kelsey, 
 
Thank you for the information. 
 
The wall is to be rebuilt on the same footprint, so that the roots and soil around the sycamore tree will not be 
disturbed during the rebuilding of the wall.  
 
When we spoke to the gardener about the rebuilding of the wall, we had a discussion about the importance 
of tree and the need to protect it during the work. 
 
Many thanks 
Lucy Webster 

Sent from my iPad 
 




